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Hello and welcome back after the summer holidays, we would like 
to welcome Sofia and Peggy we hope that they settling well and 
enjoy their time at Playgroup. 
 
For the first part of this term we will be covering colour, shape 
and number work as part of our topic, we will then be going onto 
Autumn where we will cover hibernation, Autumn colours, 
making bird feeders, cooking, display work. These are just a few 
of the exciting activities the children will be taking part in. If you 
have any ideas towards our topic, please see a member of staff. 
 
Please find attached an envelope. This is for our ‘toy’ fund, we 
ask for a donation of £5 per term. Any donation helps greatly 
towards buying new toys for playgroup. 
 
Last term we created a ‘Family Tree’ so please could you bring a 
photograph of your child and their family for us to display. 
 

The photographer will be in playgroup on Thursday 6th October. 
All children can be photographed, and any parents/carers 
wanting siblings done at the same time are very welcome. 

 
If any information on your child’s enrolment form has change 
please let a member of staff know. 
 
Can we please remind parents that fees are payable in advance 
and they are to be paid even if your child does not attend the 
session.  
 
Warm Regards 
 
Lisa 


